IEM Committee

From: Jenny Roberts <jennyroberts@pacificwhale.org>
Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2018 9:56 AM

To: IEM Committee

Subject: Public Testimony for Plastic Bag exemptions

| absolutely agree on removal of the exemptions for restaurants and any other possible loophole that would be
detrimental to the cause. | understand there are some exemptions that need to stay in place as it relates to food safety,
however | also feel that offering options to plastic for such items could serve as an education piece in empowering the
community beyond the bills. For example, | have reusable vegetable bags and bulk bags to use when shopping at the
markets so | don’t have to resort to using produce plastic bags.

Mahalo,

Jenny Roberts

Conservation Coordinator

Pacific Whale Foundation

Mobile: (551) 265-9176

Office: (808) 856- 8305

300 Ma'alaea Road, Suite 211, Wailuku, HI 96793
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